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Sir Giancarlo Vettori,

As you know that we applied ‘EACEA/07/09Support for European Cooperation in Education and

Training’call of proposals with the support of Aksiyon Association as SAGEM on fourteenth of
September.

We want to thank you for helping us when we were making the project. Especially we are really
thankful about finding us project partners.

As you know that our project writing team completed the project in a short time before deadline.
For our writing team there was not enough time to make detailed budget. In this week we have
received an e mail from Brussels that our project is going to enter to process. After this process, if
our application will be accepted we will correct our budget. In this period we want to be in a
contact with you partners and we want to separate fund for you from our budget.

Yours Faithfully,
Director of SAGEM
Ahmet Can BAKKALCI




